
Brian Pink Memorial Scholarship 

On August 3, 2012 we lost a dear member of the Langara College community, Brian Pink. Brian 
was the Program Coordinator for the Real Estate programs through Continuing Studies. Much of 
Brian’s career was devoted to adult education. He was a longtime staff member at Vancouver 
Community College, serving both as a coordinator for the Real Estate and Property Management 
program and as Acting Dean of Continuing Education for a period of time. In December of 2005 
Brian accepted the challenge of reviving Langara’s Real Estate program offerings. Brian was 
instrumental in developing and advancing the program to its current successful form. 

For those who were fortunate enough to meet Brain, his kind and unassuming nature will be 
greatly missed. Brian was well respected among his peers and industry contacts. Brian’s 
generosity and dedication to his work were also constantly appreciated by his many students, 
instructors and colleagues. 

In memory of Brian and his contribution to continuing education, the Brian Pink Memorial 
Scholarship has been established. This scholarship will be awarded annually to a successful 
graduate of one of the Real Estate Certificate Programs offered through Langara College 
Continuing Studies. The award will recognize students whose academic performance is deemed 
to be outstanding through a review process. The award will have a monetary value which may 
vary from year to year, but its minimum value in all years will be $500. 

The successful recipient will: 

1. Be a graduate of one of the Real Estate Certificate programs offered through Continuing 
Studies 

2. Have achieved outstanding academic performance with a minimum B+ average 
3. Submit a statement as part of the application supporting his/her career aspirations/goals 

 


